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M Gma“ William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com>

Consultant Psychiatrist Dr Lauren Edgar

William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com> Sat, Jan 27, 2018 at 9:20 AM
To: "Andrea Lowry, Surgery Practice Manager 147" <PracticeManager.147@ormeauparksurgery.gp.n-i.nhs.uk>, Dr David
Cheyne GP via Reception 147 <Reception.147 @ormeauparksurgery.gp.n-i.nhs.uk>

Cc: Medical Secretary Deborah Porter at Belfast HSCNI <Deborah.Porter@belfasttrust.hscni.net>, Gerald Finnerty &
Marjorie Dolan Yahoo Account <margieandgerald@yahoo.ie>, Gerald Finnerty and Marjorie Dolan Gmail Account
<margieandgerald@gmail.com>, Siobhan Tara Finnerty and Family <siobhan510@bigpond.com>, William Finnerty Yahoo
Account <newinngalway@yahoo.co.uk>

Dear Dr Cheyne,
Many thanks for your email of "Fri, Jan 26, 2018 at 11:34 AM".

It is now my hope that | will soon receive a letter from Consultant Psychiatrist Dr Lauren Edgar, on HSENI (Health and
Safety Executive of Northern Ireland) headed-notepaper, acknowledging receipt of my registered letter to her dated
November 27th 2017.

Assuming | receive such a letter from Dr Edgar, signed by her, | will then, without delay, with my ten year old "prostate
problem” in mind, and as the two of us discussed on January 4th last,

a) go to the Reception Desk at your Surgery, for the purpose of arranging for me to have a new set of PSA blood
tests;

and,

b) do my best to co-operate with whatever arrangements Dr Edgar offers me for the purpose of meeting with her to
discuss the issues of mine which you have recently, kindly put to her on my behalf.

Kindest regards,

William Finnerty.

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: PracticeManager 147 <PracticeManager.147@ormeauparksurgery.gp.n-i.nhs.uk>
Date: Fri, Jan 26, 2018 at 11:34 AM

Subject: RE: Consultant Psychiatrist Dr Lauren Edgar

To: William Finnerty <williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com>

Hello William,

| spoke to Dr Edgar at length on my return from the leave | advised you of, and she was agreeable to write a
confirmation to you, with a view to meeting you and consider your issues as | put them to her.

| also, immediately after that phone call, made a new electronic referral to her as she requested, so | am hopeful she
will write to you soon.

Feel free to contact her secretary with this information William
Best regards
Dr Cheyne

Ormeau Park Surgery

281 Ormeau Road

BELFAST

BT7 3GG

Tel: 02890 642914
practicemanager.147@ormeauparksurgery.gp.n-i.nhs.uk<mailto:practicemanager.147@ormeauparksurgery.gp.n-
i.nhs.uk>
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From: William Finnerty [williamfinnertygalway@gmail.com]

Sent: 26 January 2018 08:15

To: Reception 147; PracticeManager 147

Cc: Gerald Finnerty & Marjorie Dolan; Siobhan Tara Finnerty and Family; William Finnerty Yahoo Account
Subject: Consultant Psychiatrist Dr Lauren Edgar

Dear Dr Cheyne,

To date | have not heard anything at all from Consultant Psychiatrist Dr Lauren Edgar regarding the
acknowledgement of receipt, which | spoke with you about on January 4th, for the letter | sent to Dr Edgar through the
registered post on November 27th 2017. A full copy of the November 27th 2017 letter in question, together with
copies of the associated Post Office receipt and "Proof of Delivery" information, can be viewed at:
http://www.humanrightsireland.com/BelfastHealthAndSocialCareTrust/27November2017/RegisteredLetter.htm

At the end of my meeting with you on January 4th, it was my understanding that you intended to telephone Dr Edgar
for the purpose of discussing my situation with her.

If it is the case that Dr Edgar has decided not to provide me with an acknowledgement of receipt for my November
27th 2017 letter to her, | would be grateful if you could please confirm this for me.

Yours sincerely,

William Finnerty.
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